
Autumn Newsletter 2021-22 

Penshaw Class 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was lovely to welcome our students back into school at the beginning of September, and we 
hope everyone enjoyed the summer break.   

Each student now has a copy of their timetable showing the class lessons for each day. Still, 
minor changes may be made to their timetables, including the therapy sessions and functional 
skills sessions.  

We will be working towards qualifications in English and maths and will be following various 
Asdan programmes, completing challenges and modules focussing on humanities and life 
skills.  Sam Dowling, Design Technology teacher, will be looking at Asdan Enterprise 
challenges, and Lauren Tate, our Art teacher, will be providing opportunities to complete the 
Expressive Arts module.   

The students will also be encouraged to select modules and challenges and research their 
interests.  The PE session will take place on Wednesday afternoon, and swimming is on 
Fridays.     

Please see below details on our new class team, and the days we are in class.   

We are looking forward to a busy and exciting term. Should you have any queries or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Best wishes 

Jamie, Julie and the Penshaw class team                                                                      

 

 

Class teachers OT SALT 
Jamie Mathews  

(Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri) 
jamie.mathews@percyhedley.org.uk 

Julie Clark  
(Tues, Wed, Thurs) 

j.clark@percyhedley.org.uk 

 

Julie Osborne 
j.osborne@percyhedley.org.uk 

Emily Davis 
e.davis@percyhedley.org.uk 
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